
Attention Middle School 

 Boys and Girls: 
 

Saint Michael’s co-ed volleyball team will be entering its’ second 
year where we will be joining other catholic schools in volleyball 

competition. Any interested student in grades 5-8 is encouraged to 
join the team. Practices will begin after the basketball season ends. 

 

There is no cost to play and we encourage those with no experience 
to come out and play a fun and exciting sport!  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Miss Crisci or Mr. 
McQuilkin.  


